
February 3, 2020 

Mr. Jeremy Ferrin 
Enforcement Supervisor 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 

RE:  O’Brien Energy Resources Corp. 
Receipt of NOAV #402283885 - Tuesday, January 14, 2020 
Mechanical Integrity Testing for the following wells:  
Lost Creek #33 API: 05-123-23585 
Lost Creek #5 API: 05-123-21441 

Dear Mr. Ferrin: 

O’Brien Energy Resources Corp. (O’Brien) submits this letter to you as notification of receipt of NOAV 
#402283885 on Tuesday, January 14, 2020. 

O’Brien is investigating the situation and will provide the required response prior to, but no later 
than, February 14, 2020. Per the NOAV, O’Brien’s corrective actions will include: 

• Submittal of a Form 21 for the Lost Creek #5
(MIT successfully conducted on 08/27/2019, Document#:402285411 Submitted: 01/14/2020)

• Submittal of a subsequent Form 6 plugging report for the Lost Creek #33
(Document#: 402288883 Form 6 Well Abandonment Report Approved on 01/21/2020)

• Perform an audit of its Mechanical Integrity Testing and MIT reporting for all its wells in Colorado.

• Submit a detailed report to COGCC which shows the following information for each of its wells:
(1.) API and Well name
(2.) SI or TA status by month, for each month the Well was SI or TA
(3.) Date of last MIT
(4.) Due date of next required MIT.
(5.) Date Operator has scheduled to resolve the delinquency
(6.) Whether Operator is current on the Form 4 TA Sundry submittal

Please contact me at 603-944-8253 or joeforma@obenergy.com should you have any questions 
or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Forma 
President 

O’Brien Energy Resources 
  Corporation 

Executive Offices:  
18 Congress Street, Suite 207    
Portsmouth, NH 03801   
Telephone (800) 291-1969  
Fax (603) 427-2499   
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